
 

 

  

 

July 15, 2020 

 

 

Re:  DW 19-131, Omni Mount Washington Hotel, LLC 

 Complaint Against Abenaki Water Company, Inc. 

Extension of Deadline for Filing Stipulation of Contested Facts 

 

To the Parties: 

 

On July 14, 2020, Omni Mount Washington Hotel, LLC (Omni) filed a motion requesting the 

Commission to extend the July 14, 2020 deadline for filing a stipulation of contested facts to July 31, 

2020.  Omni stated that extension of this deadline would not unduly delay the proceeding or adversely 

affect the rights of any party.  Instead, Omni maintained that the extension would promote the orderly 

conduct of the proceeding, because the parties would be more informed and better able to file a 

stipulation of contested facts after the memoranda of law and reply briefs have been filed.  It 

represented that Abenaki Water Company, Inc., the Office of the Consumer Advocate, and Bretton 

Woods Property Owners Association assented to this request, and that Commission Staff took no 

position. 

 

Accordingly, the Commission has revised the parties’ procedural schedule as follows. See N.H. 

Admin. R., Puc 202.04.   

 

Reply Brief       July 28, 2020 

(Not to Exceed 5 Pages--Excluding Attachments)  

 

Stipulation of Contested Facts     July 31, 2020 

 

The hearing will remain scheduled on Wednesday, August 5, 2020, at 10:00 a.m. and will be 

conducted in accordance with the remote hearing guidelines contained in the secretarial letter dated 

June 1, 2020. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 Debra A. Howland     

 Executive Director 
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